Posts must not contain anyone’s personal information other than necessary basic contact details.
Post or tweets to the WW NDP sites should be approved by the Chair of the Steering Group, or the Chair of the Parish Council. 
If Steering Group members or councillors blog or tweet personally and not in their role as a councillor, they must not act, claim to act or give the impression that they are acting as a representative of the Council or Steering Group. 
They should not include web links to official Council websites as this may give or reinforce the impression that they are representing the Council unless the action has been approved by the Chair of the Steering Group or Chair of the Parish Council.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All Steering Group members must ensure that they use Council facilities appropriately. If using a Council-provided social networking area, any posts made will be viewed as made in an official capacity. You should not use Council facilities for personal or political blogs.
